
 

 

 

 

 

   

From 11 Jun 1948 to 8 Sep 1948,  

there were five pieces of correspondence 

between the Dept. of the Army  

and the Lippert family, 

addressing the death of Edward and Leonard  

and the return of their bodies 

from overseas back to Pittsburgh for burial. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


